
A very warm welcome to our brand new Reading Newsletter! We hope you will really enjoy reading all 

about what we are doing to promote reading for pleasure at school and at home. Our aim is to publish 

the Reading Newsletter once every half term - inside you will find updates on everything that is happen-

ing regarding reading at school, news on events that we have planned and awards and achievements 

that have been presented in school. We will also be providing recommendations on great new books for 

children across the school and sharing information about wonderful authors and illustrators, who are 

producing great new stories! We really hope you enjoy this new initiative! If you need any help with find-

ing new books to enjoy or with reading at home or in school, please do get in touch! 

Reading at William Barcroft  

As part of our home learning here at 

WBJS, we ask that children read for a 

minimum of three times per week.  We 

cannot emphasise enough how im-

portant it is for children to read at home 

to support the reading we do in school.  

Reading is a life skill.  Even though we 

ask for a minimum of three reads, if this 

is done just in the weeks we are in 

school, this is only 117 reads out of a 

possible 365 days in a year. It is clear to 

see from these numbers that the gap in 

a child’s reading age and chorological 

age will widen due to children not read-

ing.  Reading should not be a chore—

children should embrace it and want to 

read.  A good reading routine is vital and 

good habits need to be developed.  If 

you need support with helping your child 

read at home, please get in touch with 

us.  
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How we promote reading at WBJS  

Morning reading          Reading corners        Reading displays  

Large variety of books for children to choose from 

Rewards for reading  - reading token for every 3 reads—pulled 

out for weekly prize  

Wide range of class texts to coincide with topics  

Class reading % on newsletter Reading record grid 

 Authors in school    Literacy theme weeks  

Displayed wall charts with number of reads on 

World Book Days  Twitter competitions 

Suggestions from children for books  Books for Christmas 

Children given book bags  

Children choose the books they want in library  

Theatre companies in school  

Reception filled with books (maths or literacy theme) 

Library available  

Special Delivery 

This week the children have had a very special visitor in 
school to deliver their presents for Christmas.  All children 
have received personally chosen book.  Why not curl up 
over Christmas and read it together and post it on Twitter 
@WBJJuniorSchool #wbjsreading for your chance to win 
some Parkway Cinema tickets!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

Author Feature 

If possible we like to have 
an author visit each year 
and one of our favourite is 
Luke Temple.  Due to the 
current climate and Covid 
restrictions, Luke was una-
ble to visit us this term so 
instead he provided us with 
a writing masterclass—
which was superb!  So 
many children bought his books too!  

 

 

 

 

Luke’sbooks are well-liked by children and adults 
alike.  Luke has written a few series of books now 

but the above seem to be firm favourites of the 
children.  You can find out more about his books 

at: 

www.luketemple.co.uk   

The Power of Picture Books  

A good picture book will absorb children's attention 

and foster a positive association with books. A stimu-

lating image promotes talk and allows children to re-

flect on images – whether they are familiar, unusual 

or playful – if they have captured interest – children 

will want to talk about them. Here are some recom-

mendations but there really are hundreds to choose 

from and most can be used across a wide age range.  

 

How to keep in touch: 

There are variety of ways you can keep in touch – join twitter to see all the amazing activities your children do. 

@WBJyear3                 @WBJyear4      @WBJyear5            @WBJyear6                 @WBJJuniorschool 

You will also see out weekly reading totals and any other initiatives linked to reading and competitions.  

Star Readers—this term   

These children are our reading stars 
this term and are well on their way to 

achieving 150 reads! A superb achieve-
ment! We are so proud of you!    


